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KENTON COUNTY SELECTS TEAM FOR NEW 
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING AND 303 COURT STREET PROJECT 

 
COVINGTON, Ky. (June 22, 2017) – On Wednesday, June 21st, following the recommendation 
of a selection committee, the Kenton County Fiscal Court chose the proposal of a team led by 
Turner Construction Company to design and execute construction of the new county 
administration building and the 303 Court Street project, contingent upon successful 
negotiations. 

The team selected to execute the $24,900,000 project includes Turner Construction Company, 
Brandstetter Carroll Inc., SFA Architects Inc., THP Limited Inc., Al. Neyer and Urban Sites. 

“The new County Administration Building will have much improved accessibility and free 
surface parking continuing our efforts to improve basic services.” said Judge/Executive Kris 
Knochelmann. “As we move forward in the design and construction process, we want to think 
through all possible scenarios to make this the best project possible for our residents.” 

Citizens are encouraged to visit the “New Kenton County Administration Building Project” 
section on the Kenton County website at http://bit.ly/KCAdminBuildingProject to learn more 
about the project and submit comments. 

For any questions about the website, please contact Kenton County’s Digital Communications 
Coordinator at Sara.Sgantas@KentonCounty.org  
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